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CHANGE OF DATE OF BOARD MEETING 

 
 
Reference is made to the notice of board meeting of C.P. Pokphand Co. Ltd. (the 
“Company”) dated 12 February 2016.  The Company hereby announces that the 
board meeting of the Company for the purposes of approving the annual results of 
the Company and its subsidiaries for the year ended 31 December 2015 and 
considering the payment of a final dividend, if any, which was originally scheduled to 
be held on Wednesday, 24 February 2016, has been re-scheduled and will now be 
held on Monday, 29 February 2016. 
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